
 

Project-Based Specialist Position 

in NTU School of Pharmacy 
 

The School of Pharmacy, National Taiwan University invites applications for 

a project-based specialist position starting on February 1, 2025, in the area of 

Regulatory Science. Applicants must hold a Master’s or Ph.D. degree and 

demonstrate proficiency in Chinese. Applicants should submit electronic files of 

a curriculum vitae, a statement of research and teaching interests, a photocopy of 

doctoral degree certificate, and a complete publication list including up to five 

representative publications from the last 5 years (2020.2~) or evidence of 

specialized expertise or achievements in regulatory science-related professions 

for over 6 years (Please refer to and follow the guidelines for the appointment of 

professional and technical personnel as teaching staff at National Taiwan 

University.). Three letters of recommendation (electronic file or hard copy) should 

be sent directly to the chairman of the faculty search committee by July 31, 2024. 

The mailing information is as follows. 

Prof. Chun-Jung Lin, Chairman, School of Pharmacy, National Taiwan University, 

No. 33, Linsen South Road, Taipei 100025, Taiwan. 

E-Mail to clementumich@ntu.edu.tw is also accepted. 
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